
Looking for a special gift?  Look no further.  The Smithton 
Cookbook is now available!  
To order: email smithtonlibraryfundraisers@gmail.com, 
contact a library volunteer, or order ONLINE at 
https://forms.gle/YFk3uHTm2wDFUm2J8.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Smithton Borough will receive an official mailbox 

from the North Pole! It will be outside of the 

Borough building. Letters mailed at this location will 

be delivered directly to Santa Claus. 

Santa and Mrs. Claus will do their best to respond to 

each letter. Be sure to include your return address! 
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Visit our website! www.smithtonboro.us 
Contact Us! (724) 872-6406 
 

Christmas Luminaries  
Luminaries lining the streets of Smithton Borough 

are a beloved Christmas Eve tradition.  

Help spread the MAGIC through town by purchasing 

luminaries for your home! 

$9.00 – 6 luminaires ~ $15.00 – 12 luminaires 

 

Place your orders by December 12, 2020   

Orders can be placed by calling  

Mayor Tutena at (724) 872-6279 or  

by mailing them to PO Box 504 

Orders are prepaid only  
Pay by cash or check made out to: 

“Smithton Christmas Lights” 

Luminaries will be dropped off at your home on 

December 19th for you to place and light on 

Christmas Eve! 
Unpaid orders will not be delivered  

 

Second Annual House Decorating Contest and a 
night of Christmas music!   

 

The Borough will once again hold a house decorating 
contest. Participants must live in the Borough and it’s 
FREE to enter. You can sign up by printing a form off 

of our website or picking one up at the post office.  
 

The winner of the House Decorating contest will 
receive THE trophy, a yard sign, a year’s supply of 

bragging rights, and an ornament featuring a picture 
of their home!   

 
To add to the evening, we plan to have Christmas 

music playing throughout the Borough.  We will need 
resident help, to pull this off.  

Anyone who would like, can stroll through town and 
sing along! 

 
Date and Time is yet to be determined. Watch for 

more details on our Facebook page, on the Borough 
door or at the Post Office.   

We are asking 
Borough 

families to 
donate an 
ornament 

To be 
displayed on 
our Community 

Borough 
Christmas 

tree! 

Ornaments can be 
dropped off at the 
Borough building 

during office hours 
or in the box 

outside the door 
after hours. 

Unfortunately Light the Night Festivities for 2020 have 
been canceled. We have made the decision to ensure the 

safety of our residents, as it would be problematic to 
obtain social distancing. Despite this, Smithton Borough 
will still celebrate the holidays in special ways and we 

are hopeful all residents will try to participate. 

 

$10 
Each! 

Santa will make his 
rounds on Christmas Eve 

as he always does.  

https://forms.gle/YFk3uHTm2wDFUm2J8?fbclid=IwAR2Xv8UL_qr1cVURkjjJ8T4qPfwYd7X_ZCPYOj_eQ-NXzx8bSG1AYHkbsMU

